
 

Are you looking for a  
Nursery or  

Reception place for  
September 2021? 

 

View our Virtual Tour from 6th  
November 2020 

Book onto one of our Virtual Welcome Talks 
 Wednesday 4th November 10am or 4pm  

Friday 20th November 10am or 4pm 

 Please email  
admissions@copperfieldacademy.org to 
book on to our welcome talks or for more  

information about our school. Please sign up 
to a session by Monday 2nd November. You 

will then be sent the zoom link and additional 
information about our school.  



What do our parents/carers say about us? 

 

 
Please email   
admissions@copperfieldacademy.org  
to book on to our welcome talks or for more  
information about our school.  

“All three of my children attend Copperfield. It is a 

warm and inviting school that has allowed my  

children to  blossom. The staff are all kind and  

supportive. My youngest child has just started  

Reception, the staff are so loving and he  

absolutely loves coming to school each morning.”  

“Our daughter has absolutely thrived at Nursery 

due to the amazing teachers and the variety of 

play equipment and learning. There is a mud  

kitchen, home corner, bikes and much more for 

every child to enjoy” 

“Just want to say thank you so much for all your  

support and help for my daughter. She loves school and her teachers. I 

am happy to see how she runs everyday to school. I will never stop  

being thankful for everything the teachers have given my daughter”  


